Notes from DCS Meeting on October 17, 2009.

DCS now has its own channel on YouTube and we have content! Many thanks to Rich Wingerter, who
set up the channel and put together a two-part show of Sally Lieber's talk, called "Getting Legislation
Through the California State Legislature" on October 25th, 2009 Here are links:

Part 1: http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=YRyEQi26exA
Part 2: http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ViMdFWy6nTc

Remember, there is no club meeting in November.

In December, we are planning to have mostly a social mixer to help celebrate the Club's amazing
accomplishments in 2009, but we do need to conduct an item of club business. If you able, please come
to a Holiday Gathering at the community room at the Willow Ranch at 1111 Morse Ave, Sunnyvale, CA
at 2 p.m. on December 19th.

At our December meeting, we need to change the bylaws to allow for the election of officers to replace
vacant seats. The bylaws are not clear on what happens when an Executive Committee member resigns
before her or his term is up. The Executive Committee decided that we want to maintain as high degree
of transparency as possible. To that end, we wish to clarify the bylaws to allow for the election of
officers at general meetings in all cases. We will notify the members of the text of the bylaws change by
email by December 4th. So stay tuned...

In January, on January 16th, we are planning to set the priorities for the club in 2010.



